
From: Dawveed Scully <Dawveed.Scully@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, September 16, 2024 9:12:32 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Guest Pass for ULI Chicago Vision Awards - Sep. 11 at Rockwell on the River 

  

Hi Steve, 

 

I attended with Jaya Eyzaguirre, Cindy Roubik, and Emily Thurn from DPD after being invited by the event 

sponsor, ULI Chicago. 

 

The event was held at Rockwell on the River – 3057 N. Rockwell, Chicago, 5-9PM. Sept 11th 2024.  

 

Cheers, 

Dawveed 

 


